
  
 
 
 

 

Summer Term 2022 After School Curriculum Club Offer 
 

Tuesday 3rd May 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are continuing to rebuild our after school curriculum club offer to support children’s broader development 

beyond the school day.  

Some of the clubs on offer are led by external providers and some of the clubs on offer are led by school staff. 

This term, we will continue to offer clubs to our Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2) children. We are also in the position 

to be able to broaden our offer to enable Reception children to join our clubs for the first time this year. 

Our club offer is open to all Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children and we are hoping to encourage and inspire 

children to discover and develop their talents and interests.  We would like to kindly ask that parents and carers 

of children with additional needs talk to their child’s class teacher about club interests before requesting or 

booking places.  

We are able to offer a limited number of funded club places to children who are eligible for benefits related free 

school meals. Class teachers will approach parents discreetly to offer places to children who show interest in 

particular clubs. 

Clubs led by external providers have already restarted, however it is still possible to join these clubs. Places can 

be booked directly with the external providers by following the instructions on the letters/flyers. Rock Steady 

Club and Jumping Clay Club restarted last week. The Elite Football Development (EFD) Sport Clubs will restart 

this week.  

Clubs led by school staff will start during the week beginning Monday 9th May and run all the way through to 

July. To request places, complete the request form and return to school by Thursday 5th May. Places will be 

allocated and payments expected during the week beginning Monday 9th May. You will know if your child has 

been allocated a club place on Monday 9th May. 

We have a limited number of parking spaces on site. Please park safely out in the community and walk on site if 

you can. The speed limit on site is 5 miles per hour. This speed limit must be observed by all parents and carers 

who wish to drive on site. When coming down the drive, it is impossible to see to the left and right and so it is 

essential that cars approach school very slowly. Please do not drive or park on our grassed areas or pavements. 

Please do not block the roundabout. 

Please allow sufficient time to drive and park safely before collecting your child from an after school curriculum 

club. Mr Roberts is our Site Manager and he will be supporting our driving and parking expectations. Please be 

considerate and patient. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs C Diffin      Mrs A Orme 
Headteacher        Personal Development Leader 



Clubs led by external providers, supported by school staff 
These clubs are open to Year 1 and Year 2 children  

Two of these clubs are now open to Reception children as well 

Places are available and will be filled on a first come, first served basis. Parents and carers need to follow 
the instructions on the letter/flyer from the external providers to secure places. 

 

 Rock 
Steady 

Club 

This club is for 
Reception,    

Year 1  
and     

Year 2  
children 

Monday 
afternoons 

during school 
time or after 
school in the 

hall 

Rock Steady 
Band Leader 

 

Click on this LINK to 

access further 
information and to 

secure a place. 
 

 

 Football 
Club 

This club is for    
Year 1 

and 
Year 2  

children only 

Tuesdays until 
4:00pm             

in the hall 

Elite Football 
Development 
Coach (EFD) 

Supported by 
Miss 

Richardson 

Click on this LINK to 

access further 
information and to 

secure a place. 
 

 Dodgeball 
Club 

This club is for    
Year 1 

and 
Year 2  

children only 
 

Wednesdays 
until 4:00pm      

in the hall 

Elite Football 
Development 
Coach (EFD) 

Supported by 
Miss Knapton 

Click on this LINK to 

access further 
information and to 

secure a place. 
 

 Athletics 
Club  

This club is for    
Year 1 

and 
Year 2  

children only 
 

Thursdays 
until 4:00pm              

in the hall 

Elite Football 
Development 
Coach (EFD) 

Supported by 
Mrs Redfern 

Click on this LINK to 

access further 
information and to 

secure a place. 
 

 

 
 

Jumping 
Clay Club 

This club is for 
Reception,    

Year 1  
and     

Year 2  
children 

Thursdays 
until 4:10pm             

in Class 9 

Jumping Clay 
Instructor 

Supported by 
Miss Flynn 

Click on this LINK to 

access further 
information and to 

secure a place. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Parent-flyer-video-link.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/EFD.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/EFD.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/EFD.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Jumping-clay-Cav.-Close-Post-Easter-221.pdf


Reception Clubs led by school staff 
These clubs are open to Reception children only 

Reception parents and carers can request a place by completing and returning the attached form. 

 

 Multi-
Sports 
Club 

Thursdays     
until 4:00pm 
starting and 
finishing in  

Class 1  

Led by Miss 
Knapton and 
Mrs Carter 

Thursday 
12th May to 

7th July 
(8 weeks) 

£12 in total  
 

 

 Art Club 
 

Fridays          
until 4:00pm              

in Class 9 
 
 

Led by Mrs 
Smalley and 
Miss Cunliffe 

Friday 
13th May to 

8th July  
(8 weeks)  

£16 in total 

 
 

Year 1 Clubs led by school staff 
These clubs are open to Year 1 children only 

Year 1 parents and carers can request a place by completing and returning the attached form.  

 

 NumBots 
Club 

Wednesdays 
until 4:00pm     

in Class 5 
 
 

Led by Mrs 
Hemmings and 

Mrs Taylor 

Wednesday 
11th May to 

6th July 
(8 weeks) 

£12 in total 

 

 
 

Science 
Club 

Fridays          
until 4:00pm     

in Class 5 
 
 

Led by Miss 
Knapton  

Friday 
13th May to 

8th July  
(8 weeks)  

£12 in total 

 
 

Year 2 Clubs led by school staff 
These clubs are open to Year 2 children 

Year 2 Parents and carers can request a place by completing and returning the attached form.  

 

 Music 
Club 

Wednesdays 
until 4:00pm     

in Class 4 
 
 

Led by Miss 
Doxey 

Wednesday 
11th May to 

6th July 
(8 weeks)  

£12 in total 

 

 Dance 
Club 

Fridays until 
4:00pm in the 

hall 
 
 

Led by Miss 
Richardson, 

Miss Flynn and 
Mrs Asghar 

Friday 
13th May to 

8th July  
(8 weeks)   

 

£12 in total 

 

 



Summer Term 2022 After School Curriculum Club Offer 
 

Reception School Led Club Place Request Form 

Child’s name  

Class  

 

I would like to request a place for my child at the following club(s). 
If requesting a place at more than one club, please state a preference by identifying 1st/2nd 
choice.  
Multi-Sports Club  

Art Club  

 

Parent’s/Carer’s name  

 

 Return this form to school by Thursday 5th May. 

 Do not send in any money until places are allocated. 

 Places will be confirmed and money expected during the week beginning Monday            

9th May. 

 Places will be allocated fairly by class teachers. 

 

 

Class teacher to tick as appropriate 
Your child has been allocated a place in the Multi-Sports Club. Please 
send £12 into school by Monday 9th May to secure the place. 

 

Your child has been allocated a place in the Art Club. Please send £16 
into school by Monday 9th May to secure the place. 

 

Unfortunately, we have not been able to allocate your child a place in 
the Multi-Sports Club or the Art Club on this occasion. 

 

 

 

 

 



Summer Term 2022 After School Curriculum Club Offer 
 

Year 1 School Led Club Place Request Form 

Child’s name  

Class  

 

I would like to request a place for my child at the following club(s). 
If requesting a place at more than one club, please state a preference by identifying 1st/2nd 
choice.  

NumBots Club  

Science Club  

 

Parent’s/Carer’s name  

 

 Return this form to school by Thursday 5th May. 

 Do not send in any money until places are allocated. 

 Places will be confirmed and money expected during the week beginning Monday            

9th May. 

 Places will be allocated fairly by class teachers. 

 

 

Class teacher to tick as appropriate 
Your child has been allocated a place in the NumBots Club. Please send 
£12 into school by Monday 9th May to secure the place. 

 

Your child has been allocated a place in the Science Club. Please send 
£12 into school by Monday 9th May to secure the place. 

 

Unfortunately, we have not been able to allocate your child a place in 
the NumBots Club or the Science Club on this occasion. 

 

 

 

 

 



Summer Term 2022 After School Curriculum Club Offer 
 

Year 2 School Led Club Place Request Form 

Child’s name  

Class  

 

I would like to request a place for my child at the following club(s). 
If requesting a place at more than one club, please state a preference by identifying 1st/2nd 
choice.  

Music Club  

Dance Club  

 

Parent’s/Carer’s name  

 

 Return this form to school by Thursday 5th May. 

 Do not send in any money until places are allocated. 

 Places will be confirmed and money expected during the week beginning Monday            

9th May. 

 Places will be allocated fairly by class teachers. 

 

 

Class teacher to tick as appropriate 
Your child has been allocated a place in the Music Club. Please send £12 
into school by Monday 9th May to secure the place. 

 

Your child has been allocated a place in the Dance Club. Please send £12 
into school by Monday 9th May to secure the place. 

 

Unfortunately, we have not been able to allocate your child a place in 
the Music Club or the Dance Club on this occasion. 

 

 

 

 


